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“rom: Cody Cammbell <1stcodala@gmail.com> VG\M 25-

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 5:05 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Santa Barbara Public Library Funding

Caution: This emall originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I would strongly oppose any cutbacks to the library budget. The programs offered by the Santa

Barbara Public Library are essential to families with children as well as adults who utilize these
important programs.

Cody Cammbell
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Trom: Brooke Lautz <brookelautz@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 10:16 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: RE: Santa Barbara Public Library funding

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open atiachmenis unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| am a Santa Barbara resident and voter, and | would like to express my deep concerns regarding the cutting of funding
to the public library. As an attorney who serves marginalized populations, | can tell you that a reduction in funding for
the public library could severely impact the resources available to many local families. There are so many programs that
the Santa Barbara Library offers, including crucial assistance for adult literacy and children's learning, that a reduction in
funding could severely affect the opportunities available to many of our already-struggling residents.

Sincerely,

Brooke Lautz

1825 Gillespie Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101
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Trom: Sally at GMail <ssprank23@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 11:01 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Re: Library Funding

Caution: This email originated from a source ocutside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I've been a volunteer with the Santa Barbara Public Library for several years and have had the opportunity to see first-
hand its importance to the community. It seems to me that for many library patrons, they’re using a service they might
not be able to find elsewhere. The library offers many programs designed for children and adults and they’re free and
open to all.

I hope the County will consider continuing to fund the library and the benefits it offers to our community.

Sincerely,
Sally Sprankle

Sent from Mail for Windows



